
 

 

 

 

 

5th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday, 1st May, I officially handed over the reins of leadership to Mrs Hutchinson. 

I would like to thank you all for the support that you have given to me and to the school as a whole 

during the last eighteen months. 

As I withdraw from Greenhead, I am delighted to be able to tell you that I am now confident that the 

school will receive a ‘Good’ rating from Ofsted at its next Inspection. I would like to thank all of the 

staff in school for all of their hard work in turning the fortunes of the school around. A recent report 

received from the schools advisor acknowledges that ‘progress has significantly improved’ with 

‘progress being generally good overall’. The same report also acknowledges that ‘Governors have 

improved their skills and are now making a stronger contribution to the school’. This is all good news 

and contributes to the positive feeling in school by staff and children alike. 

It has been a pleasure and a privilege to work alongside your lovely children and it has been fantastic 

to see them increasingly develop into excited, interested and keen learners. I will miss all of the 

children in Greenhead Primary School and look forward to hearing about their successes in the 

future. 

Although I am withdrawing from Greenhead, I am not leaving the West Tyne Federation of Schools 

entirely. I will be based at Henshaw Primary School for the near future, helping to support staff there 

as they prepare for their next Inspection. 

This is an exciting time for the West Tyne Federation as the schools begin to leave a period of 

uncertainty behind them. I know Mrs Hutchinson and the Governors have many exciting plans for 

the Federation as the schools move forward to the future and become well known for their high 

educational standards and inclusivity. 

My kind regards to you all and thank you again for making me feel so welcome in your community. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Judith Meek. 

Educational  Consultant. 
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